
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed Notwithstanding Ordinance to permit the construction 

and operation of an Interim Indoor Practice Facility (IIPF) for the Cincinnati Bengals located at 

621. W Mehring Way in the Central Business District.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

 April 26, 2022 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council    202201039 

 

FROM: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Notwithstanding Ordinance – Bengals Interim Indoor Practice 

Facility  
 

 
 


